
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

 

Message from the Office 
 

Please can we remind all children not to wear jewellery to 
school i.e. necklaces, bracelets and rings. Nail varnish and 
fake nails are also not allowed in school. If your child has 
their ears pierced they will need to have these either 
removed or taped up for PE lessons. 
 

For PE please can all children come in their PE kits on their 
allocated days.  If your child has long hair, please can you 
ensure this is tied up on PE days. 
Our school PE kit is as follows: 
A black or white t-shirt and red or black shorts, navy or black 
tracksuit.  
Class 1 & 2 - Tuesdays and Thursdays   
Class 3 - Friday               
Class 4 - Wednesday 
 

 

 

 

Dates: 

Friday 10th February   School closes for half term 

 
 

13th January 2023 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

E-Safety: This week we welcomed ‘D-Side Dave’ back 
in to school to deliver internet safety lessons to all 
classes throughout school. These sessions are 
extremely important in delivering key safety messages 
to our children about how to remain safe on line. Class 
1 and 2 focused on: what we use the internet for; what 
is safe/not safe to share online and what to do if they 
are not sure about the internet. Class 3 and 4 
discussed: ways to use emails safely; social networking 
and safe profiling (including the use of Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram, Snap Chat and Tik Tok etc); how to 
use ‘chat’ facilities appropriately and with care; 
responsible and safe use of the internet and using texts 
and picture messages appropriately. Our older 
children were also reminded about the minimum age 
limits for various social media sites. 

In addition to this, Mrs Sanpher, our Computing lead 
in school, has remapped the curriculum to ensure 
internet safety sessions feature in each computing unit 
throughout the year to enable us to maintain the high 
profile of these crucial messages to our children. 

Please continue to support our work in school by 
remaining vigilant at home with your child/ren when 
they are accessing online sites/social media/ 
messaging facilities to ensure they are keeping safe. 

Baby News: We are thrilled to announce that Mrs 
Jones and her husband welcomed a healthy baby boy 
on Tuesday morning. Ezra Max Bladen Jones made an 
early appearance weighing 5lb 13oz. I am sure you 
will join us in sending huge congratulations to the 
Jones Family. We are looking forward to meeting him. 
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Attendance this week 

 

Whole School 95% 

Class 1 84.7% 

Class 2 95% 

Class 3 99.7% 

Class 4 95% 

Well done to Class 3 
 

our attendance winners this week!  
 

Well done to Jonah 
 

for winning the attendance prize draw! 
 

 

 

Reading Record Prize Draw 

 

KS1 Hattie 

KS2 Ewan 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 224 39 

Lotherton 239 27 

Parlington 245 38 

Hazlewood 196 37 
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 13th January 2023 

 
Christian Values Award 

 
 

Class 2  

Elliot N for his super work in all lessons this week 

Noah for trying hard with his handwriting and maths 

 

Class 3 

Oliver H for making a brilliant effort to work through more calculations in maths 

Florence for producing some fabulous written responses in whole class reading this week 

 

Class 4 

Isaac R for staying more focused in class and improving his concentration levels 

Sam for showing great enthusiasm in lessons and always sharing his ideas.  Great work in science 

 

Staff members of the week –  

Mrs Sadler for her amazing displays around school and becoming our new display coordinator – please see photographs 

above of some of our corridor displays in progress  


